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Deputy Conservator of forests, Haveri Division, Haveri.
E-Mail: defhaveri@gmail.com Telephone No:08375-298936
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S.No: AS/GFL/Gadag-Honnalli/Road/CR- 44-2019-20/21-22 Date:-28/03/2022

Recommendation:

The Forest Land is required for widening (Two laning with paved shoulder)
of already existing Gadag-Honnali Road (from Km 105.500 to KM 205.290 of SH
57 and From 215.235 to KM 253.713 of SH 26) for total length of 138.02 km in
favour of Project director, Project implementation Unit, Karnataka State Highway
Improvement Project (KSHIP) K R Circle, Bengaluru. The recommendation for
this project was already issued on previous letters. But as the office of Ministry of
Environment, Forests and Climate Change advised to revise the requirement of the
forest land required and incorporate the same in Part-I and Part-II in website, here
the revised recommendation letter is being provided.

The area does not fall within the Eco-Sensitive Zone. No protected
archeological/ heritage site/defense establishments or any other important
monuments are located in the proposed area. There is no violation of Forest
Conservation Act, 1980 in the proposed area,

Since, the project is for public utility, the diversion of forest land of 2.2816
Ha. in Haveri division is recommended for approval with mentioned precautions to
be levied on the user agency.

Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Haveri Division, Haveri.



